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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Solid Waste Closed for the Day,  
June 25, 2019 
HC-2019-23 
Hendersonville, NC – June 25, 2019 
 
 
At approximately 11:50 a.m. today, June 25, 2019, an accident occurred at the Henderson County 
Solid Waste Facility involving a county employee.  The Transfer Station and Convenience Center 
have closed for the remainder of the day.  The Transfer Station and Convenience Center will 
reopen tomorrow on a normal schedule.  No other information is available at this time. 
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